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Dear All Continental Directors, International Instructors and the Representatives of WTMF, 
 
Here is the message from Dr. Seuk which I received it on March 20, 2010. 
 

“I appreciate all your hard work and I trust all of you. Please keep expand TIMD 
throughout your continents so that it will become a model to the rest. 
 

 As you may know, there will be Peace Cup Tournament in Korea this October 2010. So 
please make good preparation and save money to participate in this event.  

 
    True Father doesn’t recognize GPF foundation, doesn’t approve GPF foundation, and he 
denounces GPF activity. 
 

True Father gave the clear direction to the continental directors (of UC). Please follow the 
direction of your continental director of your respective continent. 

 
In light of this development, the official position of World Tong-Il Moo-Do International 

Headquarter will go along with that of our True Father’s direction not to associate with any of 
the GPF activities. 

 
 

Thank you for your understanding.” 
 

                                                  
                                                              

  
Joon Ho Seuk                                                                         

         President, World Tong-Il Moo-Do Federation                       
 
NOTE: THE ABOVE STATEMENT IS THE DIRECT MESSAGE OF DR. SEUK.. 
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